
 

 

 
 

 
 

Concurrent with the provisions of the Nigerian Electricity 

Distribution/Retail Sector Multi-Year Tariff Order, 2012, (MYTO 2) and 

NERC’s guidelines for Tariff Consultation, The PORT-HARCOURT  

ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTI0N COMPANY (PHED) hereby gives notice to the 

general public and in particular residents of Akwa Ibom, Bayelsa, Cross 

River and Rivers States, of its intention to carry out a review of electricity 

tariff.   

The purpose of this exercise is to set a tariff that reconciles the 

requirements for a cost reflective tariff with costumer’s needs.  In doing 

so, PHED will consider options that can increase electricity supply such as 

embedded generation projects, alternative tariff design, allocation of 

energy loss es and a long term tariff path that smoothens tariff changes 

for customers. 

 

Details of the intended tariff review may be found in the consultation 

paper published on PHED’s website, www.phed.com.ng.This document 

will also be made available at various offices of PHED for a period of 2 

weeks, during which period comments are welcome. 
 

http://www.phed.com.ng/


 


